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Statement regarding Father Gary Picou 

November 5, 2018 

On Monday, October 29, 2018, Bishop Olson received a letter from Father Gary Picou 

resigning his office as Pastor of St. Elizabeth Ann Seton and requesting a leave of absence 

from active ministry. This request for a leave came to the Bishop without any prior 

communication from Father Picou.  The Bishop accepted Father's resignation as pastor and 

granted his request for a leave thereby removing Father Picou's priestly faculties. 

Please keep Father Picou in your prayers. 

 

 


